
Welcome to HiMama! 

Attention Families! 
We are thrilled to announce that we have launched a new and exciting program called HiMama! 

What is the HiMama program? 

HiMama will be used by our educators to record activities and updates throughout the day. 
Everything from daily activities to meals, it will provide you with a complete history of your 
child's experience in our program with photos stored safely and securely in a journal format. 

You’ll receive real-time updates on your child’s activities to your email and smart phone. 

What does this mean for me? 

HiMama will keep you in the loop with digital updates on your child to complement our 
important face-to-face interactions. We will now replace the daily sheets for the infants and 
toddlers with a digital version of your child’s daily activities via the app/website. We will also be 
utilizing HiMama to send out our parent notifications, newsletters, calendars, etc. PLEASE 
CHECK YOUR EMAIL OR THE HIMAMA APP DAILY.  

Is there anything I have to do? 

PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR EMAIL ON THE SIGN-UP SHEET IN Y OUR CHILD’S 
CLASS. 

Updates of your child will automatically be sent to you via email. You may also elect to login to 
your special Parent Portal online or via the HiMama app. You can expect to receive an 
invitation to log in from HiMama shortly after enrollment! At that point you can create an 
account. If you want to share updates with additional family members, you can also do so once 
you’ve created an account.  

There is a photo/video consent form that must be signed if you choose to allow photos or videos 
of your child. We still need your email address even if you do not wish to have your child 
photographed/recorded. 

Where do I go to learn more? 

Want to learn more? Great! You can visit the HiMama website where you can find HiMama's 
page dedicated to Internet Safety, an FAQ page with answers to frequently asked questions, as 
well as a Contact Us page if you have specific questions. 


